
Inspiration Social Meeting Notes 
March 19, 2020  
 
Zoom call due to Coronavirus concerns 
 
Present: 
Kim Harbage 
Lindsey Kneifl 
Christine Jakupovic 
Lindsey Linkow 
Mark Kinslow 
 
Ideas discussed regarding things we can do to promote community while keeping our distance.  
Ideas mentioned included turning free libraries into pantries, sidewalk chalk designs, scavenger 
hunt, notes to neighbors, driveway picnics/happy hour (mid to late April), and puzzle exchange. 
 
The Easter Egg Hunt will go on with some adjustments.  Residents will be notified that if they 
register for the hunt, a committee member or volunteer will hide eggs on their lawn the evening 
of April 3rd (pending weather).  Committee also discussed possibility of hiding some golden eggs 
at the park.  Christine stated that she already has a photo backdrop and props so we may set this 
up at the park, so long as people are not gathering together.   
 
Discussion on new DMB Facebook community page.  Kim had some concerns about it overlapping 
with the resident page.  This will be discussed again at a board meeting.  
 
Garage Sale is tentatively set for June 6th-7th.  Mark offered to sponsor it, and Christine will help 
with communication and marketing to stay within brand. Christine will get prices on signs and 
send directly to Mark for approval.  We need to notify residents now to get ready for it.  Mark 
also offered to contact ARC (or another company) to see if they can come pick up items that do 
not sell. 
 
Summer Ambassadors: Christine will put a call out to employ ambassadors for the summer.  They 
will be present at the pool during the week but not in lifeguard capacity.  Lifeguards will be staffed 
on weekends and at Spark events.  Ambassadors will engage with residents and help implement 
rules.   
 
Popsicles at the Pool: Will be on Mondays at 1:00 p.m.  
 
S’mores: Kim stated that they should be twice a month instead of once a month like before.  
Christine added additional dates to the calendar. 
 



Mark agreed to lead the bike rides again this summer.  They will be the first Saturday of the 
month at 9 a.m. 
 
Next meeting will be on April 2nd via Zoom to make sure that everything is ready for the Easter 
Egg Hunt.  


